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Memo to Ambulatory Clinics and Family Physicians 

Online Booking Available for Colchester East Hants Health Centre Blood Collection and 

Woodlawn Blood Collection  

 

 

July 21, 2020 

 

The online appointment booking for Colchester East Hants Health Centre and Woodlawn 

Blood Collection is available again as of Tuesday July 21st.   Patients can access online 

booking on the Nova Scotia Health website at http://www.nshealth.ca/blood-collection 

or a direct link at https://booking.nshealth.ca  . Patients can schedule, reschedule or 

cancel their own appointments at these locations.  

 

Due to impacts related to the COVID-19 pandemic, a walk in blood collection service 

can no longer be supported. We thank you your cooperation and patience while we 

continue to implement changes to address the issues and make improvements in the 

appointment booking service.  

 

For questions or to report an issue please email:  onlinebooking@nshealth.ca  
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